
 

Consent for Collaboration 
 

Dear Green Tiger Team, 

We, at BJØRK Innovation, are pleased to express our consent to collaborate with Green Tiger 
on the activities, related to an application for Norway Grant. We believe that this partnership 
aligns well with our values and goals, and we are excited about the potential impact we can 
achieve together. 

Please consider this letter as our formal agreement to proceed with the proposed 
collaboration. We are committed to contributing our expertise to ensure the success of this 
initiative. 

Should you require any further information or documentation from our side, please do not 
hesitate to reach out. 

We look forward to a successful and fruitful collaboration. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

Marcus Lind Nerhoel 

Co-Founder & COO  
BJØRK Innovation 
marcus.lind@bjorkinnovation.org  

+46 738956969 
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